
Dear friends ~

We have a golden opportunity to support a proposal by 
the County Sheriff that could mean success in identifying 
users of fireworks in our neighborhoods.  At the very least, 
those users would be on notice that they could be seen 
and identified.

In a press release from the Sheriff (full text below) read 
this key part: "... to enhance its ability to protect lives 
and property when other means and resources are 
not available or are less effective. Potential uses 
include searching for missing persons, responding 
to explosive or suspicious devices ..."

County residents who cannot attend the public meeting 
can use the email address provided in the press release. 
 This is a great opportunity to give a real example of how 
you or your property are vulnerable to fireworks, from a 
safety perspective. A 30 day public comment period 
opened September 12 and closes October 12.  There are 
202 of you receiving this newsletter ... can we get at least 
10% of you sending a comment of support to the e-
address provided?  Okay, let's make that 20% of you!!  

Here's everything you need:
The Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office has released a 

Surveillance Impact Report for the acquisition of an Unmanned 
Aerial System. A 30-day public comment period is open from 
September 12 to October 12, 2018 and the Sheriff’s Office will 
hold public meeting on September 26, 2018. The Sheriff’s 



Office regularly seeks public engagement when developing 
policies for the use of new technologies to increase community 
trust and access.

The Surveillance Impact Report is based on a model 
developed by the American Civil Liberties Union of California and 
is consistent with the International Association of Chiefs of Police 
Technology Policy Framework. The Surveillance Impact Report is 
intended to give the community the information it needs to 
participate in the decision-making process. The Sheriff’s Office is 
seeking public input on the issues contained in the Surveillance 
Impact Report. Comments may be provided in writing or in 
person at a public meeting.

The Sheriff’s Office seeks to acquire an Unmanned Aerial 
System (commonly referred to as a drone) to enhance its ability 
to protect lives and property when other means and resources 
are not available or are less effective. Potential uses include 
searching for missing persons, responding to explosive or 
suspicious devices, responding to natural disasters, crime scene 
documentation, recovery of decedent operations and public safety 
emergencies involving threat to life.

Written comments may be submitted by October 12, 
2018 to the Sheriff’s Office, (Attn: Craig Wilson, Undersheriff, 
5200 Soquel Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 9502) or by 
email craig.wilson@santacruzcounty.us.

Verbal comments may be provided at the public meeting on 
September 26, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. at the Santa Cruz County 
Sheriff’s Office Community Room located at 5200 Soquel 
Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95062.

Let's get busy!

Jean
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